
 

Barham Church of  

England Primary School  
Supporting everyone to be kind, confident and curious 

Attendance Ted 
 

Congratulations to Owls who had 

the highest  

attendance last week. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 

 Friday 16th May 

Happy Birthday To …    
 

Verity (Eagles)  Daisy (Eagles)  

 

Dates for your Diary 

Tuesday 20th May Secondary Admission 
meeting online 5:30pm for parents of Year 5  

Wednesday 21st May Production 6pm 

Thursday 22nd May Production 6pm 

Friday 23rd May Year 6 swimming at Dover, 
Production to the school 

END OF TERM 

Monday 2nd June INSET SCHOOL CLOSED  

Tuesday 3rd June INSET SCHOOL CLOSED  

Wednesday 4th June Children back to school  

Friday 6th June Year 3 trip to Canterbury 
Cathedral, Year 6 swimming at Dover  

Monday 9th to Monday 16th June Year 6 
Bikeability  

Wednesday 11th June Year 5 Science Jambo-
ree, New Wrens Parent Meeting at 5pm 

Thursday 12th June Year 5 Taster Day at 
St Anselm’s  

Friday 13th June Year 6 swimming at Dover 

Tuesday 17th June School Photos  

Wednesday 18th June Year 6 Kent Health 
The Lancaster Model, Year 2 Trip to Dover 
Castle, Teddy Bears Picnic for New Wrens 

Friday 20th June Year 6 swimming at Dover 

Tuesday 24th June First Aid workshops for 
Years 1-6 

Wednesday 25th June Year R/1 trip to Wild-
wood 

Friday 27th June Year 6 swimming at Dover 

                           

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This Week’s Awards     
Writer of the Week 

Jacob B (Eagles)  

Reader of the Week 

William (Robins)  

Mathematician of the Week 

Florence (Puffins) 

Creative Artist of the Week 

Paisley (Puffins)  

Scientist of the Week 

Zack (Puffins)  

Citizen of the Week 

Oliver R in Owls (see above!)  

This week’s news… 
 

Well done to Oliver who is our  
Citizen of the Week! He managed to 
fill two bags of litter walking from 
his home to the village, around the 
recreation ground and down to the 
Rabbit Hole, up along Church Lane 
and back through the field to the 
village hall. He didn’t complain once, 
but he did (rightly) complain about 
the people who throw litter in our 

lovely village. This is his third year of litter picking 
for the Parish Council.  

 

 

 

Year 6 SATS are finished and we couldn’t be proud-
er of the children’s effort and resilience. A big 
thanks to Miss Kelly for kindly decorating their room 
as a surprise, with banners and balloons. Enjoy wear-
ing your new Barham hoodies Hawks class! 

  

 


